
 

 

NC Historian Covers the Confederate Navy 
 
The next meeting of the Cape Fear Civil War Round Table, now celebrating 
its 30th year of operation, is Thursday evening, March 13, 2025, at centrally 

located St. John’s Episcopal Church in Midtown Wilmington near 

Independence Mall. Doors open at 6:30 p.m. and the meeting begins at 7:00 
p.m. 
 
Our speaker will be Sion Harrington III.  Si is a retired U.S. Army lieutenant 
colonel with service from 1970 2000.  He is a graduate of UNC Chapel Hill 
and holds a masters in history from N.C. State.  He worked as a teacher, 
ROTC instructor and military collection archivist with the NC Division 
Historical Resources.  He is also the vice president of the N.C. Military 

Historical Society. 

Si’s topic will be the Confederate States 
Navy, including material relating to the 
roster of North Carolinians in the 
Confederate Naval Service, a special 
research project of Si’s during his 
career.   

St. John’s Episcopal Church is located 

at 1219 Forest Hills Drive in Wilmington.  
Enter at the rear of the church.  The 
church parking lot, close to the entrance 
to the meeting room, is easily accessed 
via Park Avenue off of Independence 
Boulevard.  Ask a friend to come along 

and find out more about the round table.  
See you there! 
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